
Product Department Bulletin 
INFORMATION: PRODUCT CHANGE - RG275H & LG275H Improvements 

Oc tober 11, 2021 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As a part of Bradford White’s commitment to continuous improvement, we have 
enhanced the design of our residential high input and light duty commercial gas 
atmospherically vented water heaters; the RG275H and LG275H. 

The traditional “T” style flue core has been replaced with a more robust recessed 
flue core that rests inside the flue versus on top of the flue reducer.  The recessed 
flue core creates a more efficient and quieter product. Please note that a flue 
reducer is used in both designs.   

This change went into effect on 6/2/2021 on the RG275H & LG275H with serial numbers starting with 
characters XF.  Please note that the new design is not backwards compatible and service parts should be 
ordered based on serial number/manufacture date.   

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact the Product Department at 1-
844-235-4958 or products@bradfordwhite.com.




